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                                20th September 2022 

 
Year 3 Stonehenge Trip 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your responses with regard to our Year 3 trip to Stonehenge. With an 
overwhelmingly positive response, we can now confirm that the trip will go ahead on 
Monday 17th October 2022 The cost of the trip will be £8.20. 
 
The children will travel by coach to the site and will be outside to visit the stones and 
complete activities based around them. We will be leaving school promptly at 9:00am 
and aim to return for 3:00pm (Traffic dependant). 
 
School uniform and sensible shoes need to be worn on the day as the children will be 
walking around the site. The trip is mostly outdoors so it is essential your child brings 
a warm waterproof coat in case of inclement weather.  
 
The children will need to bring in a packed lunch for the day and drinks as well as a 
suitable bag to carry them in while we walk to the stones. If your child is entitled to a 
free school meal or you have ordered a meal already, then a packed lunch will be 
provided for them. 
 
Payments should be made online only via your MCAS account. Consent to go on the 
trip is part of the online payment. 
 
 
Thank you for you continued support. 
 
 
 
 
The Year 3 Team 
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